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numerous classic Hitchcock films, and burnished his mythology. And White is
trenchant in his assessment of the Hitchcock persona, so carefully created that
Hitchcock became not only a figurehead for his own industry but nothing less than
a cultural icon. Ultimately, White’s portrayal illuminates a vital truth:
Hitchcock was more than a Hollywood titan; he was the definitive modern artist,
and his significance reaches far beyond the confines of cinema.
Duke Ronald L. Davis 2012-09-06 Almost two decades after his death, John Wayne is
still America’s favorite movie star. More than an actor, Wayne is a cultural icon
whose stature seems to grow with the passage of time. In this illuminating
biography, Ronald L. Davis focuses on Wayne’s human side, portraying a complex
personality defined by frailty and insecurity as well as by courage and strength.
Davis traces Wayne’s story from its beginnings in Winterset, Iowa, to his death in
1979. This is not a story of instant fame: only after a decade in budget westerns
did Wayne receive serious consideration, for his performance in John Ford’s 1939
film Stagecoach. From that point on, his skills and popularity grew as he appeared
in such classics as Fort Apache, Red River, She Wore a Yellow Ribbon, The Quiet
Man, The Searches, The Man who Shot Liberty Valance, and True Grit. A man’s ideal
more than a woman’s, Wayne earned his popularity without becoming either a great
actor or a sex symbol. In all his films, whatever the character, John Wayne
portrayed John Wayne, a persona he created for himself: the tough, gritty loner
whose mission was to uphold the frontier’s--and the nation’s--traditional values.
To depict the different facets of Wayne’s life and career, Davis draws on a range
of primary and secondary sources, most notably exclusive interviews with the
people who knew Wayne well, including the actor’s costar Maureen O’Hara and his
widow, Pilar Wayne. The result is a well-balanced, highly engaging portrait of a
man whose private identity was eventually overshadowed by his screen persona-until he came to represent America itself.
The Fold An Na 2017-09-12 Korean American high school student Joyce Kim feels like
a nonentity compared to her beautiful older sister, and when her aunt offers to
pay for plastic surgery on her eyes, she jumps at the chance, thinking it will
change her life for the better.
About John Ford-- Lindsay Anderson 1983-01-01 The career of John Ford, considered
by some to be America’s greatest film director, spanned nearly half a century.
With masterpieces like Stagecoach, The Informer, The Grapes of Wrath, and The
Searchers, he was one of the world’s most popular filmmakers and one of the most
universally admired. About John Ford is a critical interpretation and a personal
tribute. Lindsay Anderson’s comprehensive survey of Ford’s work has the authority
of a writer who was himself a distinguished filmmaker, and the portrait that
emerges has the vividness and warmth of friendship. “About John Ford leaves no
room for challenge.” - David Robinson, The Times (London)
Company of Heroes Carey Jr. 2013-12-07 When Harry Carey, Sr., died in 1947,
director John Ford cast Carey's twenty-six-year-old son, Harry, Jr., in the role
of The Abilene Kid in 3 Godfathers. Ford and the elder Carey had filmed an earlier
version of the story, and Ford dedicated the Technicolor remake to his memory.
Company of Heroes is the story of the making of that film, as well as the eight
subsequent Ford classics. In it, Harry Carey, Jr., casts a remarkably observant
eye on the process of filming Westerns by one of the true masters of the form.
From She Wore a Yellow Ribbon and Wagonmaster to The Searchers and Cheyenne
Autumn, he shows the care, tedium, challenge, and exhilaration of movie-making at
its highest level. Carey's portrayal of John Ford at work is the most intimate
ever written. He also gives us insightful and original portraits of the men and
women who were part of Ford's vision of America: John Wayne, Richard Widmark,
Henry Fonda, Maureen O'Hara, Ward Bond, Victor McLaglen, and Ben Johnson. Funny,
insightful, and brutally honest, Company of Heroes is a rip-roaring good read that
presents the remarkable life story of Harry Carey, Jr., and his many fine
performances.
The Westerns and War Films of John Ford Sue Matheson 2016-02-18 Responsible for
some of the greatest films of the 20th century—The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was
My Valley, and The Quiet Man among others—John Ford was best known for motion
pictures that defined the American West and the face of wartime military. A
Hollywood celebrity, Ford lived his life against the background that Twentieth
Century-Fox fashioned for him. As he did, the facts of his life merged with—and
became inseparable from—his multifaceted legend, fostered by Hollywood’s studio
culture and his own imagination. In The Westerns and War Films of John Ford Sue
Matheson offers an engaging look at one of America’s greatest directors and the
two genres of films that solidified his reputation. Drawing on previously
unreleased material, this volume explores the man, the filmmaker, the veteran, and
the legend—and the ways in which all of those roles shaped Ford’s view of America,
national character, and his creative output. Among the films discussed here in
depth are Ford’s early productions, such as The Iron Horse and Drums along the
Mohawk, his military films, such as Submarine Patrol, The Battle of Midway, and
They Were Expendable, and his Westerns, including Fort Apache, She Wore a Yellow
Ribbon, The Searchers, and Cheyenne Autumn. Ford imbued many of his creations with
a point of view that represented his ideals, and the films discussed here
illustrate their director’s distinct vision of American life on the frontier and
in service of the country. That vision—Ford’s idealization of the American
Character—would, in turn, shape the worldview of several generations. The Westerns
and War Films of John Ford will appeal to critics and scholars, but also to any
fan of this iconic filmmaker’s work.
Growing Up Weightless John M. Ford 2022-09-27
Suddenly, the Cider Didn't Taste So Good John Ford 2012-04 Retired Maine Game
Warden John Ford has seen it all. He's been shot at by desperate prison escapees,
been outwitted by wily trappers, and rescued scores of animals. As a tenacious and
successful warden, he was always willing to spend the time needed to nab violators
of the state's fish and game laws. At the same time, though, he wasn't a cold,
heartless, go-by-the-book enforcer; he usually had a good quip ready when he
slipped the handcuffs on a violator, and he wasn't above accepting a lesson
learned as sufficient penalty for breaking the law. Ford is also a very gifted
storyteller and he writes of his adventures in Suddenly, the Cider Didn't Taste So
Good, a collection of true tales, both humorous and serious, from the trenches of
law enforcement, and also includes heartwarming accounts of his rescue of hurt or
abandoned animals.
Wayne and Ford Nancy Schoenberger 2017-10-24 John Ford and John Wayne, two titans
of classic film, made some of the most enduring movies of all time. The genre they
defined—the Western—and the heroic archetype they built still matter today. For
more than twenty years John Ford and John Wayne were a blockbuster Hollywood team,
turning out many of the finest Western films ever made. Ford, known for his black
eye patch and for his hard-drinking, brawling masculinity, was a son of Irish

John Ford Tag Gallagher 1986 Analyzs the movies directed by John Ford and traces
the development of his film techniques and style
The Searcher Tana French 2020-10-06 Best Book of 2020 New York Times |NPR | New
York Post "This hushed suspense tale about thwarted dreams of escape may be her
best one yet . . . Its own kind of masterpiece." --Maureen Corrigan, The
Washington Post "A new Tana French is always cause for celebration . . . Read it
once for the plot; read it again for the beauty and subtlety of French's writing."
--Sarah Lyall, The New York Times Cal Hooper thought a fixer-upper in a bucolic
Irish village would be the perfect escape. After twenty-five years in the Chicago
police force and a bruising divorce, he just wants to build a new life in a pretty
spot with a good pub where nothing much happens. But when a local kid whose
brother has gone missing arm-twists him into investigating, Cal uncovers layers of
darkness beneath his picturesque retreat, and starts to realize that even small
towns shelter dangerous secrets. "One of the greatest crime novelists writing
today" (Vox) weaves a masterful, atmospheric tale of suspense, asking how to tell
right from wrong in a world where neither is simple, and what we stake on that
decision.
Manipulated John Ford Clayton 2017-12-05 For over 40 years Victor Youngblood has
been working patiently, quietly, and steadily to seize control of the nation's
media, government, political, education, and entertainment structures. With these
assets now in his grip, he is poised to execute his ultimate plan; conquest of the
United States at the foundational level. It's all happening right under the noses
of an unsuspecting nation. The long-awaited scheme will come to fruition with the
2016 presidential election. Everything is going according to plan, but then a new
voice emerges. A strangely authentic candidate captures the fascination of the
American people. But is it too late? Has Victor's machine gotten too large to
overcome? The stakes are high. The survival of the nation as we know it hangs in
the balance.
Aspects John M. Ford 2022-04-05 "The best writer in America, bar none."—Robert
Jordan At last, the final work of John M. Ford—one of the greatest SF and fantasy
authors of his time. Enter the halls of Parliament with Varic, Coron of the
Corvaric Coast. Visit Strange House with the Archmage Birch. Explore the mountains
of Lady Longlight alongside the Palion Silvern, Sorcerer. In the years before his
unexpected death, John M. Ford wrote a novel of fantasy and magic unlike any
other. Politics and abdicated kings, swords and sorcerous machine guns, divination
and ancient empires—finally, Aspects is here. “A great writer who is really
fucking brilliant.”—Neil Gaiman At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Giant Marilyn Ann Moss 2015-08-04 Marilyn Ann Moss’s Giant examines the life of
one of the most influential directors to work in Hollywood from the 1930s to the
1960s. George Stevens directed such popular and significant films as Shane, Giant,
A Place in the Sun, and The Diary of Anne Frank. He was the first to pair
Katharine Hepburn and Spencer Tracy on film in Woman of the Year. Through the
study of Stevens’s life and his production history, Moss also presents a glimpse
of the workings of the classic Hollywood studio system in its glory days. Moss
documents Stevens’s role as a powerful director who often had to battle the heads
of major studios to get his films made his way. She traces the four decades
Stevens was a major Hollywood player and icon, from his earliest days at the Hal
Roach Studios—where he learned to be a cameraman, writer, and director for Laurel
and Hardy features—up to when his films made millions at the box office and were
graced by actors such as Elizabeth Taylor, James Dean, Alan Ladd, and Montgomery
Clift.
Searching for John Ford Joseph McBride 2011-02-11 John Ford’s classic films—such
as Stagecoach, The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was My Valley, The Quiet Man, and
The Searchers—have earned him worldwide admiration as America’s foremost
filmmaker, a director whose rich visual imagination conjures up indelible, deeply
moving images of our collective past. Joseph McBride’s Searching for John Ford,
described as definitive by both the New York Times and the Irish Times, surpasses
all other biographies of the filmmaker in its depth, originality, and insight.
Encompassing and illuminating Ford’s myriad complexities and contradictions,
McBride traces the trajectory of Ford’s life from his beginnings as “Bull” Feeney,
the nearsighted, football-playing son of Irish immigrants in Portland, Maine, to
his recognition, after a long, controversial, and much-honored career, as
America’s national mythmaker. Blending lively and penetrating analyses of Ford’s
films with an impeccably documented narrative of the historical and psychological
contexts in which those films were created, McBride has at long last given John
Ford the biography his stature demands.
John Ford Ronald L. Davis 2014-12-17 John Ford remains the most honored director
in Hollywood history, having won six Academy Awards and four New York Film Critics
Awards. Drawing upon extensive written and oral history, Ronald L. David explores
Ford’s career from his silent classic, The Iron Horse, through the transition to
sound, and then into the pioneer years of location filming, the golden years of
Hollywood, and the movement toward television. During his career, Ford made such
classics as Stagecoach, The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was My Valley, and The
Searchers-136 pictures in all, 54 of them Westerns. The complexity of his
personality comes alive here through the eyes of his colleagues, friends,
relatives, film critics, and the actors he worked with, including John Wayne,
Henry Fonda, Maureen O’Hara, and Katharine Hepburn.
The Twelve Lives of Alfred Hitchcock: An Anatomy of the Master of Suspense Edward
White 2021-04-13 Winner of the 2022 Edgar Award for Best Biography An Economist
Best Book of 2021 A fresh, innovative biography of the twentieth century’s most
iconic filmmaker. In The Twelve Lives of Alfred Hitchcock, Edward White explores
the Hitchcock phenomenon—what defines it, how it was invented, what it reveals
about the man at its core, and how its legacy continues to shape our cultural
world. The book’s twelve chapters illuminate different aspects of Hitchcock’s life
and work: “The Boy Who Couldn’t Grow Up”; “The Murderer”; “The Auteur”; “The
Womanizer”; “The Fat Man”; “The Dandy”; “The Family Man”; “The Voyeur”; “The
Entertainer”; “The Pioneer”; “The Londoner”; “The Man of God.” Each of these
angles reveals something fundamental about the man he was and the mythological
creature he has become, presenting not just the life Hitchcock lived but also the
various versions of himself that he projected, and those projected on his behalf.
From Hitchcock’s early work in England to his most celebrated films, White
astutely analyzes Hitchcock’s oeuvre and provides new interpretations. He also
delves into Hitchcock’s ideas about gender; his complicated relationships with
“his women”—not only Grace Kelly and Tippi Hedren but also his female audiences—as
well as leading men such as Cary Grant, and writes movingly of Hitchcock’s
devotion to his wife and lifelong companion, Alma, who made vital contributions to
searching-for-john-ford-a-life
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immigrants and was renowned as a director for both his craftsmanship and his
brutality. John “Duke” Wayne was a mere stagehand and bit player in “B” Westerns,
but he was strapping and handsome, and Ford saw his potential. In 1939 Ford made
Wayne a star in Stagecoach, and from there the two men established a close, often
turbulent relationship. Their most productive years saw the release of one iconic
film after another: Rio Grande, The Quiet Man, The Searchers, She Wore a Yellow
Ribbon, The Man Who Shot Liberty Valance. But by 1960 the bond of their friendship
had frayed, and Wayne felt he could move beyond his mentor with his first solo
project, The Alamo. Few of Wayne’s subsequent films would have the brilliance or
the cachet of a John Ford Western, but viewed together the careers of these two
men changed moviemaking in ways that endure to this day. Despite the decline of
the Western in contemporary cinema, its cultural legacy, particularly the type of
hero codified by Ford and Wayne—tough, self-reliant, and unafraid to fight but
also honorable, trustworthy, and kind—resonates in everything from Star Wars to
today’s superhero franchises. Drawing on previously untapped caches of letters and
personal documents, Nancy Schoenberger dramatically narrates a complicated,
poignant, and iconic friendship and the lasting legacy of that friendship on
American culture.
Hollywood Westerns and American Myth Robert B. Pippin 2010-06-22 In this
pathbreaking book one of America’s most distinguished philosophers brilliantly
explores the status and authority of law and the nature of political allegiance
through close readings of three classic Hollywood Westerns: Howard Hawks’ Red
River and John Ford’s The Man Who Shot Liberty Valance and The Searchers.Robert
Pippin treats these films as sophisticated mythic accounts of a key moment in
American history: its “second founding,” or the western expansion. His central
question concerns how these films explore classical problems in political
psychology, especially how the virtues of a commercial republic gained some hold
on individuals at a time when the heroic and martial virtues were so important.
Westerns, Pippin shows, raise central questions about the difference between
private violence and revenge and the state’s claim to a legitimate monopoly on
violence, and they show how these claims come to be experienced and accepted or
rejected.Pippin’s account of the best Hollywood Westerns brings this genre into
the center of the tradition of political thought, and his readings raise questions
about political psychology and the political passions that have been neglected in
contemporary political thought in favor of a limited concern with the question of
legitimacy.
John Ford and the American West Peter Cowie 2004-11 A visual exploration of the
western films of John Ford relates them to the paintings and sculptures of such
artists as Albert Bierstadt, Frederic Remington, and Charles M. Russell,
discussing such topics as the inspiration for the filmmaker's classic works and
how he used visual sources to create his idealized view of frontier life. 12,500
first printing.
The Lost Worlds of John Ford Jeffrey Richards 2020-02-20 The great director John
Ford (1894-1973) is best known for classic westerns, but his body of work
encompasses much more than this single genre. Jeffrey Richards develops and
broadens our understanding of Ford's film-making oeuvre by studying his nonWestern films through the lens of Ford's life and abiding preoccupations. Ford's
other cinematic worlds included Ireland, the Family, Catholicism, War and the Sea,
which share with his westerns the recurrent themes of memory and loss, the plight
of outsiders and the tragedy of family breakup. Richards' revisionist study both
provides new insights into familiar films such as The Fugitive (1947); The Quiet
Man (1952), Gideon's Way and The Informer (1935) and reclaims neglected
masterpieces, among them Wee Willie Winkie (1937) and the extraordinary The Long
Voyage Home. (1940).
HOW GREEN WAS MY VALLEY Richard Llewellyn 1940
The Searchers Brian Henderson 2004 A series of in-depth examinations of the motion
picture many consider to be Hollywood's finest western film.
Three Bad Men Scott Allen Nollen 2013-03-29 These were unique, complex, personal
and professional relationships between master director John Ford and his two
favorite actors, John Wayne and Ward Bond. The book provides a biography of each
and a detailed exploration of Ford’s work as it was intertwined with the lives and
work of both Wayne and Bond (whose biography here is the first ever published).
The book reveals fascinating accounts of ingenuity, creativity, toil,
perseverance, bravery, debauchery, futility, abuse, masochism, mayhem, violence,
warfare, open- and closed-mindedness, control and chaos, brilliance and stupidity,
rationality and insanity, friendship and a testing of its limits, love and
hate—all committed by a “half-genius, half-Irish” cinematic visionary and his two
surrogate sons: Three Bad Men.
John Ford Made Westerns Gaylyn Studlar 2001 The Western is arguably the most
popular and longlived form in cinematic history, and the acknowledged master of
that genre was John Ford. His Westerns, including The Searchers, Stagecoach, and
The Man Who Shot Liberty Valance, have had an enormous influence on contemporary
U.S. filmmakers, and on everything from Star Wars to Taxi Driver.In nine majors
essays from some of the most prominent scholars of Hollywood film, John Ford Made
Westerns: Filming The Legend in The Sound Era situates the sound era westerns of
John Ford within contemporary critical contexts and regards them from fresh
perspectives. These range from examining Ford's relation to other art forms (most
notably literature, painting and music) to exploring the development of the
director's public reputation as a director of Westerns. Articles also address the
intricacies of Ford's shifting approach to storytelling and the subtle techniques
whereby Ford's films guide spectator interpretation and emotional engagement.While
giving attention to film style and structure, the volume also explores the ways in
which these much loved films engage with notions of masculinity and gender roles,
capitalism and community, as well as racial and sexual identity. Authors also
examine how Ford's sound-era Westerns create a complex relationship to the genre's
traditional project of "defining an American nation" and how they uphold up but
also question popular culture depictions of history and nationhood, to offer a
commentary that engages with both the past, the present and the future.In addition
to new scholarship, the volume also offers a dossier section of out of the way
magazine articles that illuminate the issues raised by essays, including the
director's tribute to John Wayne as well as a moving posthumous appraisal of the
director published by the Director's Guild of America.
John Fordês Westerns William Darby 1996-04-01 John Ford's early Westerns reflect
an optimistic view of society and individual capacity; as his thematic vision
evolved, he became more resigned to the limitations of humanity. His thematic
evolution was evident in other films, but was best shown in his Westerns, with
their stark depictions of the human condition. Ford's sound Westerns and his major
silent films are compared in this work, revealing how his creative genius changed
over time. A complete filmography of Ford's Westerns is also provided.
The Searchers Glenn Frankel 2014-02-04 '[A] vivid, revelatory account of John
Ford's 1956 masterpiece.' - The New York Times Book Review
John Ford, Revised and Enlarged Edition Peter Bogdanovich 1978-06-28 This book
provides an intimate and affectionate view of one of Hollywood's most admired
directors. The fifty-year career of John Ford (1895-1973) included six Academy
Awards, four New York Film Critics' Awards, and some of our most memorable films,
among them The Informer (1934), The Grapes of Wrath (1940), The Quiet Man (1952),
The Long Gray Line (1955), and The Wings of Eagles (1957). In addition, the name
John Ford was practically synonymous with the great Westerns that came out of
Hollywood for many years-- Stagecoach (1939), She Wore a Yellow Ribbon (1949), Rio
searching-for-john-ford-a-life

Grande (1950), The Searchers (1956), and The Man Who Shot Liberty Valance (1962),
for example. After his death a European newspaper mourned ford as "the creator of
the Western," although many of his finest films were far removed from that genre.
Combining interviews with John Ford with his own reflections, director Peter
Bogdanovich captures both the artist and the man in a highly readable, compact
book that will please film lovers and Ford admirers alike. Over a hundred stills
are included, along wit hthe most completed filmography yet compiled for John
Ford.
Frank Capra Joseph McBride 2011-06-02 Moviegoers often assume Frank Capra’s life
resembled his beloved films (such as Mr. Smith Goes to Washington and It’s a
Wonderful Life). A man of the people faces tremendous odds and, by doing the right
thing, triumphs! But as Joseph McBride reveals in this meticulously researched,
definitive biography, the reality was far more complex, a true American tragedy.
Using newly declassified U.S. government documents about Capra’s response to being
considered a possible “subversive” during the post–World War II Red Scare, McBride
adds a final chapter to his unforgettable portrait of the man who gave us It
Happened One Night, Mr. Deeds Goes to Town, and Meet John Doe.
John Wayne: The Life and Legend Scott Eyman 2015-04-21 The celebrated Hollywood
icon comes fully to life in this complex portrait by noted film historian and
master biographer Scott Eyman. Exploring Wayne's early life with a difficult
mother and a feckless father, "Eyman gets at the details that the bean-counters
and myth-spinners miss ... Wayne's intimates have told things here that they've
never told anyone else" (Los Angeles Times). Eyman makes startling connections to
Wayne's later days as an anti-Communist conservative, his stormy marriages to
Latina women, and his notorious--and surprisingly long-lived--passionate affair
with Marlene Dietrich.
Searching For John Ford Joseph McBride 2003-04-05 Reveals the conflict, passion,
and genius driving the American cinema legend who made films including "The Grapes
of Wrath," "The Searchers," and "The Quiet Man."
Searching for John Ford Joseph McBride 2011-02-11 John Ford's classic films—such
as Stagecoach, The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was My Valley, The Quiet Man, and
The Searchers—have earned him worldwide admiration as America's foremost
filmmaker, a director whose rich visual imagination conjures up indelible, deeply
moving images of our collective past. Joseph McBride's Searching for John Ford,
described as definitive by both the New York Times and the Irish Times, surpasses
all other biographies of the filmmaker in its depth, originality, and insight.
Encompassing and illuminating Ford's myriad complexities and contradictions,
McBride traces the trajectory of Ford's life from his beginnings as “Bull” Feeney,
the nearsighted, football-playing son of Irish immigrants in Portland, Maine, to
his recognition, after a long, controversial, and much-honored career, as
America's national mythmaker. Blending lively and penetrating analyses of Ford's
films with an impeccably documented narrative of the historical and psychological
contexts in which those films were created, McBride has at long last given John
Ford the biography his stature demands.
How the West Was Sung Kathryn M. Kalinak 2007-09-17 James Stewart once said, "For
John Ford, there was no need for dialogue. The music said it all." This lively,
accessible study is the first comprehensive analysis of Ford's use of music in his
iconic westerns. Encompassing a variety of critical approaches and incorporating
original archival research, Kathryn Kalinak explores the director's oft-noted
predilection for American folk song, hymnody, and period music. What she finds is
that Ford used music as more than a stylistic gesture. In fascinating discussions
of Ford's westerns—from silent-era features such as Straight Shooting and The Iron
Horse to classics of the sound era such as My Darling Clementine and The Searchers
—Kalinak describes how the director exploited music, and especially song, in
defining the geographical and ideological space of the American West.
Looking For It Michael Thomas Ford 2012-07-19 Mike Monaghan is the bartender at
the Engine Room, a meeting place for the small but thriving community of gay men
in Cold Falls, New York. As Mike pours beer, wipes glasses and hears everything,
he's also witness to the men who come here looking for what they need--sex,
direction, friendship, spiritual fulfillment, and love. People like: Stephen
Darby--As an accountant, he knows many secrets. But Stephen has his own secret,
one he's never been able to share with anyone close to him. Being the perfect son
costs him dearly, and now it may take from him the one man he longs for. Pete
Thayer--Playing it straight, Pete takes out his frustrations on transmissions and
engines during the day, then spends his nights trying to quench his needs through
anonymous sex. But once the thrill of the forbidden begins to fade, what will he
be left with? John and Russell--The golden couple in town has the ideal
relationship everyone wants. But behind the scenes, their storybook marriage is on
the verge of facing some explosive trials that will shake both men completely.
Father Thomas Dunn--More and more the gentle priest is feeling a need to express
the secret desires that conflict with his devotion to the church, sending his
faith into a tailspin and making him question what he really wants from life.
Simon Bird--He's a fixture in town, an old queen everyone finds amusing and
entertaining. Still mourning the loss of his longtime lover, Simon yearns to find
love and a place in a culture that worships youth and beauty. As Mike hands these
men their drinks, he marvels at their determination, strength and foolishness. But
most of all, he begins to question his own dissatisfaction, pondering what's
missing from his own life, and what risks he may have to take to find fulfillment.
Looking For It is an extraordinarily human tale of community, friendship, and the
search for happiness. With unflinching honesty, keen insight, and his trademark
humor, Michael Thomas Ford weaves together the unforgettable stories of these
seven men, chronicling their dreams, hurts, heartbreaks, joys, and hopes, while
taking readers on an emotional journey to find what it is we're all looking for.
Glenn Ford Peter Ford 2011-05-12 Glenn Ford—star of such now-classic films as
Gilda, Blackboard Jungle, The Big Heat, 3:10 to Yuma, and The Rounders—had rugged
good looks, a long and successful career, and a glamorous Hollywood life. Yet the
man who could be accessible and charming on screen retreated to a deeply private
world he created behind closed doors. Glenn Ford: A Life chronicles the volatile
life, relationships, and career of the renowned actor, beginning with his move
from Canada to California and his initial discovery of theater. It follows Ford’s
career in diverse media—from film to television to radio—and shows how Ford
shifted effortlessly between genres, playing major roles in dramas, noir,
westerns, and romances. This biography by Glenn Ford’s son, Peter Ford, offers an
intimate view of a star’s private and public life. Included are exclusive
interviews with family, friends, and professional associates, and snippets from
the Ford family collection of diaries, letters, audiotapes, unpublished
interviews, and rare candid photos. This biography tells a cautionary tale of
Glenn Ford’s relentless infidelities and long, slow fade-out, but it also embraces
his talent-driven career. The result is an authentic Hollywood story that isn’t
afraid to reveal the truth. Best Books for General Audiences, selected by the
American Association of School Librarians Best Books for General Audiences,
selected by the Public Library Reviewers
American Titan Marc Eliot 2014-11-04 From the veteran New York Times bestselling
biographer comes a major, in-depth look at one of the most enduring American icons
of all time, “the Duke,” John Wayne. As he did in his bestselling biographies of
Jimmy Stewart and Clint Eastwood, acclaimed Hollywood biographer Marc Eliot digs
deep beneath the myth in this revealing look at the most legendary Western film
hero of all time; the man with the distinctive voice, walk, and demeanor who was
an inspiration to many and a symbol of American masculinity, power, and
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world's most iconic films—including Double Indemnity, Sunset Blvd., Some Like It
Hot, and The Apartment—Billy Wilder earned acclaim as American cinema's greatest
social satirist. Though an influential fixture in Hollywood, Wilder always saw
himself as an outsider. His worldview was shaped by his background in the AustroHungarian Empire and work as a journalist in Berlin during Hitler's rise to power,
and his perspective as a Jewish refugee from Nazism lent his films a sense of the
peril that could engulf any society. In this critical study, Joseph McBride offers
new ways to understand Wilder's work, stretching from his days as a reporter and
screenwriter in Europe to his distinguished as well as forgotten films as a
Hollywood writer and his celebrated work as a writer-director. In contrast to the
widespread view of Wilder as a hardened cynic, McBride reveals him to be a
disappointed romantic. Wilder's experiences as an exile led him to mask his
sensitivity beneath a veneer of wisecracking that made him a celebrated caustic
wit. Amid the satirical barbs and exposure of social hypocrisies, Wilder’s films
are marked by intense compassion and a profound understanding of the human
condition. Mixing biographical insight with in-depth analysis of films from
throughout Wilder's career as a screenwriter and director of comedy and drama, and
drawing on McBride's interviews with the director and his collaborators, this book
casts new light on the full range of Wilder's rich, complex, and distinctive
vision.
Print the Legend Scott Eyman 2015-03-31 Follows the legendary John Ford through a
career that spanned more than five decades, drawing on dozens of personal
interviews, material from Ford's estate, and film criticism.
Hank and Jim Scott Eyman 2017-10-24 “[A] remarkably absorbing, supremely
entertaining joint biography” (The New York Times) from bestselling author Scott
Eyman about the remarkable friendship of Henry Fonda and James Stewart, two
Hollywood legends who maintained a close relationship that endured all of life’s
twists and turns. Henry Fonda and James Stewart were two of the biggest stars in
Hollywood for forty years, but they became friends when they were unknown. They
roomed together as stage actors in New York, and when they began making films in
Hollywood, they were roommates again. Between them they made such classic films as
The Grapes of Wrath, Mister Roberts, Twelve Angry Men, and On Golden Pond; and Mr.
Smith Goes to Washington, The Philadelphia Story, It’s a Wonderful Life, Vertigo,
and Rear Window. They got along famously, with a shared interest in elaborate
practical jokes and model airplanes, among other things. But their friendship also
endured despite their differences: Fonda was a liberal Democrat, Stewart a
conservative Republican. Fonda was a ladies’ man who was married five times;
Stewart remained married to the same woman for forty-five years. Both men
volunteered during World War II and were decorated for their service. When Stewart
returned home, still unmarried, he once again moved in with Fonda, his wife, and
his two children, Jane and Peter, who knew him as Uncle Jimmy. For his “breezy,
entertaining” (Publishers Weekly) Hank and Jim, biographer and film historian
Scott Eyman spoke with Fonda’s widow and children as well as three of Stewart’s
children, plus actors and directors who had worked with the men—in addition to
doing extensive archival research to get the full details of their time together.
This is not just another Hollywood story, but “a fascinating…richly documented
biography” (Kirkus Reviews, starred review) of an extraordinary friendship that
lasted through war, marriages, children, careers, and everything else.

patriotism. Eliot pays tribute to the man and the myth, identifying and analyzing
the many interesting contradictions that made John Wayne who he was: an Academy
Award-winning actor associated with cowboys and soldiers who didn’t like horses
and never served in a war; a Republican icon who voted for Democrats Roosevelt and
Truman; a white man often accused of racism who married three Mexican wives. Here
are stories of the movies he made famous as well as numerous friends and legendary
colleagues such as John Ford, Maureen O’Hara, Natalie Wood, and Dean Martin. A top
box-office draw for more than three decades—starring in 142 films from Stagecoach
and True Grit, for which he won the Oscar to The Quiet Man and The Green
Berets—John Wayne’s life and career paralleled nearly the entire twentieth
century, from the Depression through World War II to the upheavals of the 1960s.
Setting his life within the sweeping political and social transformations that
defined the nation, Eliot’s masterful portrait of the man they called Duke is a
remarkable in depth look at a life and the “American Century” itself.
The Lay of the Land Richard Ford 2011-01-14 With The Sportswriter, in 1985,
Richard Ford began a cycle of novels that ten years later – after Independence Day
won both the Pulitzer Prize and the PEN/Faulkner Award – was hailed by The Times
of London as “an extraordinary epic [that] is nothing less than the story of the
twentieth century itself.” Frank Bascombe’s story resumes, in the fall of 2000,
with the presidential election still hanging in the balance and Thanksgiving
looming before him with all the perils of a post-nuclear family get-together. He’s
now plying his trade as a realtor on the Jersey shore and contending with health,
marital and familial issues that have his full attention: “all the ways that life
seems like life at age fifty-five strewn around me like poppies.” Richard Ford’s
first novel in over a decade: the funniest, most engaging (and explosive) book
he’s written, and a major literary event.
The John Ford Encyclopedia Sue Matheson 2019-12-15 The winner of four Academy
Awards for directing, John Ford is considered by many to be America’s greatest
native-born director. Ford helmed some of the most memorable films in American
cinema, including The Grapes of Wrath, How Green Was My Valley, and The Quiet Man,
as well as such iconic westerns as Stagecoach, My Darling Clementine, She Wore a
Yellow Ribbon, The Searchers, and The Man Who Shot Liberty Valance. In The John
Ford Encyclopedia, Sue Matheson provides readers with detailed information about
the acclaimed director’s films from the silent era to the 1960s. In more than 400
entries, this volume covers not only the films Ford directed and produced but also
the studios for which he worked; his preferred shooting sites; his World War II
documentaries; and the men and women with whom he collaborated, including actors,
screenwriters, technicians, and stuntmen. Eleven newly discovered members of the
John Ford Stock Company are also included. Encompassing the entire range of the
director’s career—from his start in early cinema to his frequent work with
national treasure John Wayne—this is a comprehensive overview of one of the most
highly regarded filmmakers in history. The John Ford Encyclopedia will be of
interest to professors, students, and the many fans of the director’s work.
John Ford in Focus Kevin L. Stoehr 2007-12-06 "This collection of essays offers a
comprehensive examination of his life and career. Part one provides an overview of
Ford's importance in the early development of cinema. Part two focuses on Ford's
personal life. Part three explores theories that explai
Billy Wilder Joseph McBride 2021-10-26 The director and cowriter of some of the
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